
 
 
 
 
 
24 June 2024 
 
Dear families, 
 

New to Reception in September 2024 
Welcome Meeting 

 
We are delighted to invite you to attend a New to Reception welcome meeting when we will explain the 
transition process for your child joining Reception class in September.  
 
We will be offering the same meeting on a choice of 2 different dates. Please attend one of the dates as 
detailed below. 
 

• Monday 8 July AM 8.30AM 

• Tuesday 9 July PM 2.30PM 
 
Please make your way to the school office and a member of staff will guide you to the main hall.  If for 
any reason you cannot attend either meeting, please inform the school. 
 
We look forward to meeting you.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
E Hanney 

Mrs Emma Hanney 

Assistant Principal and EYFS lead 


